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Just to say that a Lidl is desperately needed in New Hey Road to dilute the monopoly that
Sainsburys has in both Lindley and Salendine Nook---our area has many poor elderly folk
and sainsburys prices are simply too high---even in Marsh the Coops prices are exhorbitant
----as a 70 yr old I have to catch  the bus to the town Lidl and 2 buses to an Aldi---this is
unacceptable. We all have the right to good quality cheap food and a Lidl locally would be
marvellous within walking distance for the old folks who live in our flats. The quality of
Lidls fresh bread alone would be fantastic and quite honestly there is simply no feasible
reason why planning permission should be rejected----




